
 

 

21.3.24 

Year 6 SATS Boosters 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Miss Smith would like to invite your child to take part in some additional SATs booster sessions on  
Mondays after school from 3.15-4.15pm from Monday 8th April until Monday 6th May. 

This does mean that we are not joining Calder High for clubs on Mondays, but Year 6 still have the 
opportunity to join them for Athletics and Netball on Thursdays as well as the opportunity to join 
Calder Primary Cookery Club, Choir and Play Leader Wednesdays.  

The aim of these sessions is to help them feel confident with the SATS assessments and help them to 
reinforce their knowledge and recall of key concepts, following their recent mock SATS assessments. 

In addition, we are sending home some SATS revision guides for over Easter which are specifically 
designed to help them revise the key concepts that they will be assessed on- as the SATS cover the 
programme of study for all of Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6)- and some homework tasks. It would be really 
beneficial if you can support them to complete these over the Easter break, in a way that is 
convenient to your family circumstances. Little and often is a good way to break it up, make it 
manageable and keep it fresh in their minds! 

There is a useful SATS guide for parents here including a link to the DfE information for parents as 
well as top tips for how to support your child through these statutory assessments.  

We hope the children also enjoy their Easter break, time with their family and time spent doing what 
they love to do too (hopefully the weather will be kind to us!).  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 K.Lambert 

Mrs K.Lambert  

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/ks2-sats-support/

